
Mahhubur Rahman 
25 Ashmore Agar Grove 

N W '  955 

Dear Sir/Madam 

lam writing to inform you about the planning application consultation, we are a resident of  Agar Grove 
Estate, we have come to the conclusion of your proposal and we have decided to support your plan, we 
believe the plan will improve the estate with new and modern buildings which would mean better 
facilities, one of our concern is the height of some buildings which will cause a unfriendly look to the 
estate, therefore we request you to keep the height of the buildings t o o  minimum, the demolishing work 
would cause a lot of problem for many residents but we have to accept it for better infrastructure but we 
do request you to proceed the demolishing work late in the morning, generally we are pleased with the 
plan but we do except better and friendly look. 

I support the application5 

Thank you 



Dear Sirs 

We have looked at the above planning application and can confirm that we have no interest. 

Kind Regards 

JulieJackson 
On behalf of HSI Ltd 
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